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CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

| understand that there is a necessity for long-term planning but | feel that such a radical plan cannot appreciate the
transport options for 2045. By then, hopefully, we will be out of our cars and using public transport or travelling under our
own steam, i.e. walking or cycling. Scaring the residents of Rough Common should not be happening. Instead doubling
the buses, increasing routes and giving bus passes to all Canterbury residents would ease congestion now.

As a cyclist | know of many errors of planning that could be fixed now, but | have hit a brick wall. We need a 'cyclist and
walking ambassador' employed by CCC now.

Regards,

Amanda Greenaway
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